
 

 

NOTICE: 
Change in Coverage for Podiatry 
Services 
 
Dear Provider,  

AHCCCS has expanded its coverage of podiatry services.  Beginning October 1, 2016, podiatry 

services performed by a licensed podiatrist, pursuant to A.R.S. Title 32, Chapter 7, are covered for 

all AHCCCS members when ordered by a primary care physician or primary care practitioner.  

Prior authorization rules will apply. Additional details will be provided.   

 

 

 

 

Thank you, 

Health Choice Arizona 

 


